
Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 

March 7, 2023 
 

 
 
 
The meeting was promptly called to order at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro Town Offices.  
 
In attendance: Trustee Susan Weeks (chairperson), trustee Guy Pike and trustee Carol Bush.  
 
The minutes of the February 7th, 2023 meeting were read and approved with one spelling correction.  
 
Sue Weeks reported that no new mail or applications for burials have been received since the last 
meeting.  
 
Sue has spoken with Mark Haslett of 4 Union Wharf Road about the availability of multiple plots for his 
family members and how to determine the number of plots needed. She also informed him about the 
required application process for rights of burial. Sue will send him a copy of the Town House Cemetery 
map to assist in his decision making.  
 
Guy Pike’s term as a cemetery trustee is ending, and he is not seeking reelection for another 3 years. 
However, Guy has generously offered to continue performing sexton duties as a volunteer. Currently 
there are six burial plots scheduled to be marked once the snow melts. Guy will obtain and cut the 
rebars that will be needed, and he will set the markers. Sue and Carol thanked Guy for his hard work and 
dedication as a cemetery trustee and for his offer to continue as a sexton.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 PM.  
 
The next meeting of the cemetery trustees will be Tuesday, April 4th, 2023 at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro 
Town Offices. Public attendance and input are encouraged.   
 
Submitted by Carol Bush 
Secretary, Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


